
From: Johnson - DNR, Shannon <shannon.johnson@state.co.us> 

Date: Fri, Feb 16, 2018 at 9:23 AM 

Subject: Re: Permit # 307667 - cancel 

To: BRnKR <2007fsr@gmail.com> 

 

 

It looks like we overlooked the cancellation of 5 acre-feet under 1765-BD when first discussing your 

plans for a well. The Liss's cancelled a portion (5 acre-feet) underlying 39.07 acres, dated Nov. 22, 

2017.  At this point they can't deed over more water than is available under the 39.07 acre parcel.  

 

Attached is the Amendment for 1765-BD. Under 2.a. 5 acre-feet is being withdrawn from 39.07 acres 

that are a portion of the 404.92 acres. 2.c identifies the parcel as Parcel 1.  Page 2 #4. identifies 20.8 

acre-feet remaining in the Dawson, underlying 39.07 acres. 

 

I keep wondering if you need a commercial well permit.  If the kennel is less than 51% of your income 

you don't need a commercial well permit.  You are covered under the domestic use of the permit 

#307667 and you only need to submit a change in ownership.  

Otherwise, yes, (I'll write in) cancel for referenced permit #307667 and and change the annual 

appropriation to 3.05 acre-feet. You don't need to submit  change in ownership if you're cancelling 

permit no. 307667.  

 

At any rate, your deed should be corrected to 20.08 acre-feet. 

 


